
 
 

   
 

 

 
 

Year 2 Bristol Zoo Project– Tuesday 18th March 2025 
  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Y2 will be visiting Bristol Zoo Project (aka Wild Place) to engage children with the natural world, 
develop their communication skills, and enrich their learning.  We will have an opportunity to see the 
animals up close and build on our learning around classification of animals, and food chains. 
  
Key information   
Date: Tuesday 18th March 2025 
Time: 9.15am – 2.15pm (children may arrive back late dependant on traffic)   
Activity: Bristol Zoo Project   
Cost: £17.20 per child 
  
Lunch  
All children will need to book a Packed Lunch or Grab & Go option, please book either option on 
Scopay by Monday 3rd February 2025. 
 
Asthma or any other medication   
If your child has asthma or needs any other medication during the school day, please ensure they have 
it in school as they will not be able to go without it.   
 
All pupils must wear a coat as we will be outside for most of the day. Children should wear school 
uniform and appropriate footwear. 
Please give permission for your child to attend this trip on Scopay by Monday 3rd February 2025.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to come along and support this trip, please let the teaching team 
know.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
Year 2 Team   

 

 


